








January 21, 2017

The City Council of the City of Marion, Linn County, Iowa met in special work session, Saturday, January 21, 2017, at 8:32 a.m. in the council chambers of City Hall with Mayor AbouAssaly presiding and the following council members present:  Pazour, Etzel, Spinks, Brandt, Nicholson, and Draper.  Absent:  None.

City Manager Lon Pluckhahn reviewed the proposed fiscal year 2017-2018 budget.  Council discussed the fiscal year 2017-2018 budget with no action taken.  

Mayor AbouAssaly declared a recess at 11:30 a.m.

Mayor AbouAssaly left the meeting at 11:52 a.m.

Mayor pro tem Spinks reconvened the meeting at 12:00 p.m.

Mayor AbouAssaly returned to the meeting at 1:01 p.m. and presided over the meeting.

City Manager Lon Pluckhahn continued review of the proposed fiscal year 2017-2018 budget.  Council discussed the fiscal year 2017-2018 budget with no action taken.  

Mayor AbouAssaly adjourned the meeting at 2:36 p.m.




















____________________________







Nicolas AbouAssaly, Mayor

Attest:

____________________________

Beth J. Little, Assistant City Clerk

